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I am writing to the advisory panel in support of the Fairtax or H.R. 25.  The legislation will solve many of the problems the President is seeking to address such as Medicare and social security.  It will relieve citizens of the burdensome tax code and the cost of compliance.  It will give those who can’t afford to pay the taxes they pay now relief from the code and compensation from the sales tax.  Most importantly it re-establish the principle that our money is own and no one has a right to our time, our labor, and our life.  There are so many unfair aspects to the tax system it could take the whole five pages, but most of all from a political standpoint our current tax system is most unfair to those who make the least through higher prices from corporate taxes and lower wages through income and payroll taxes.  The goal of the advisory panel should be to support the Fairtax, because it helps every single American citizen not just different segments.  It is a far better solution than the flat tax, because the flat tax is the same system we have now, but would just lower tax rate.  Chances are we would revert back to where we are now, seeing as how our current system began as a flat tax.  Furthermore, no one has a right to our property or our liberty and the income tax takes both.  The Fairtax is economically viable and principally just.  It is a wonderful piece of legislation not because of what it does for some but what it does for everyone.   
